
Sherry is familiar to many families in Central Ohio through her 17+ years of on-air 
broadcast work at 104.9 the River.  
 
She uses her background in media and newsgathering to serve the public on the OCS 
board by keeping the board meeting minutes. She strives to accurately record each 
agenda item, discussion and vote so everyone reviewing the minutes can 
understand what is happening with the district as a whole.  
 
Sherry has been a part of the OCS community since her youngest son with Autism 
began OCS Kindergarten in 2011. She believes that the quality and care OCS 
provides for each student is something everyone can be proud of, and making the 
school available to families affected by Autism is vital.  
 
In addition to her work with the board, Sherry continues work behind a microphone 
through freelance voice over, and has been on staff with her church’s Children’s 
Ministry department for over 20 years.  
 


